



St Anarew's News

Dates For Your Diary

- Thursday 5th March World Book Day
- Monday 9th March reflection Room opening 2:30pm
- Friday 13th March Sport Relief
- Thursday 2nd April Spring term reports
- Friday 3rd April Spring term ends
- Monday 20th April Non Pupil Day
- Tuesday 2 lst April Summer term starts
- Friday 8th May Bank Holiday
- w/b Monday 25th May Half term
- Friday 26th June Sports Day
- Wednesday Ist July Parents' Evening
- Thursday 2nd July Parents' Evening
- Thursday 9th July Summer Music Evening
- Saturday 4th July Summer fair
- Saturday 11th July Tendring Show
- Tuesday 14th July Year 6 production 6pm
- Wednesday 15th July Year 6 production
 1:45pm
- Tuesday 21st July Leavers' Assembly
- Tuesday 21st July Term ends

Top Dojo!

Reception – Evelyn

Year 1 – Grace

Year 2 – Natalie

Year 3 – Glaudia and Lily S

Year 4 – Lola

TYear 5 – Shai

Year 6 – Noah

Well

done!

Lunch Menu

Don't forget to book your child's lunch by the evening before in order to guarantee their first choice of menu option! Next week will be week 2!

Octopus Ahoy!

Our handsome octopus sculpture has arrived and will be part of the Octopus Ahoy sculpture trail, to celebrate 400 years since the birth of the Mayflower in Harwich. After this, he will return to school! He is currently residing in my office (you may have spotted him staring out of the window). He will be decorated by the children and will be displayed on the trail in the summer.

Earrings

Please remember that the children are not permitted to wear hoop earrings for health and safety reasons. Furthermore, all earrings must be removed for PE, by the child themselves. Staff are not allowed to remove or put back earrings for the children.

Beth Chatto

Year 3 had an amazing visit to Beth Chatto yesterday. They learned all about plants and gardens, looked for minibeasts and learned about habitats and ecosystems. They all said it was the best trip ever and Miss Myers said she is extremely proud of her class.

World Book Day

Children have the option of dressing up as their favourite book character if they wish. We are taking part in the Share a Million Sorties competition. This is a nationwide campaign to promote the love of reading. The school has the opportunity to win free books. Please ensure reading diaries are filled in every time you read a story at home, as this will be logged and

count toward our school numbers! Sport Relief

On Friday 13th march, children can come to school in their sports kit if they would like, and bring a donation to Sport Relief

Reception 92.31%

Year 2 93.25%

Year 4 97.19%

Year 6 97.33%

Attendance

Year 1 98.4%

Year 3 95.77%

Year 5 93.169

3 classes above
National Thresholds

